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President's Message 

  

Dear SAPA Members: 



Happy New Year!! I hope nothing but the best for you in 2022!!!  The new year has not 

slowed the COVID-19 virus down; so, please be safe out there! 

If you were able to join us for the Spurs CLE on Wednesday, December 15, 2021, you 

know what a great and informative time we had!  I hope we can do more CLE’s like this 

one, in the future. 

Our January CLE will be held on January 20, 2022, at Paesano’s, Lincoln Heights, 555 

East Basse, San Antonio, Texas 78209.  Our special guest speaker will be Joan Owen with 

Hill Country Litigation and her topic will the “How to Get the Most Out of Your Process 

Server”.  This CLE will be held in person only. So, if you have not registered, be sure to 

do so! 

Our Sustaining Members Luncheon is scheduled for February 17, 2022.  This year, we will 

be hosting it at The Northwest Center, 7550 IH-10, West, Suite 330, San Antonio, Texas 

78229.  This is always a great time where we get to show our appreciation to our 

Sustaining Members.  So, be sure to register! 

Remember that SAPA has opportunities for volunteering….such as Marshall Mentorship, 

Pearls & Eagles Court and SALSA.  Be sure to contact any member of the board for more 

information. 

As a reminder, it is time to renew your membership.  You can easily do this on our website 

or reaching out to a board member.  And, if you know of someone who would like to join 

us, refer them to us!  Our members are the best advertising that we can ask for. 

We had two board members resign this month.  So, if there are any members that want to 

get involved with the board, please let me know!  Your SAPA board meets every 1st 

Wednesday of the month.  These meetings are open for members to attend.  So, please feel 

free to get involved.  

If you want us to spotlight a member of SAPA, please reach out to me or any member of 

the board. 

Finally, following are this year’s board members: 

Rocio Mayes – President Elect 

Phoebe Glombik – Secretary   

Priscilla Nash – Treasurer 

Jessica “Jess” Spain – Parliamentarian  



JoAnn Trevino – NALA Liaison 

Diana Olack – Education Director  

Marcy Castanon – Newsletter Director  

Stephen Herrera – Technology Director  

Finally, we are always open to new ideas, so be sure to reach out to me or a member of the 

board. 

Elaine Simons, CP 

President 

(210) 394-8737 

president@saparalegal.org 

  

mailto:president@saparalegal.org


  

 

Several of our Sustaining Members are set up to 
assist the legal community electronically.  Please 
reach out to them with your needs.   

 Kim Tindall & Associates 

 The Legal Connection 

 Lexitas 

 Preferred Counsel 
 Blend Document Technology 

 Hill Country Litigation Services 

 L.O.R.R. (Law & Order Record Retrieval) 
 Gulfstream Legal Group  
 Capitol Services 

 PIMLAR 

 

 

SAPA is proud to Spotlight Sustaining Member  



Capitol Services 

In our January 2022 Newsletter 
 

 

   

 

  

   

 

  

800-345-4647 



info@capitolservices.com 

 

 

Please support SAPA Sustaining Members.  We are able hold our in-person 
CLE luncheons because of their support.                              
 

 

January is SAPA membership renewal time.  Make sure to renew your 
membership as soon as possible to enjoy the full benefits of our 
organization.  

SAPA has started with in-person activities and CLE luncheons.  Please keep 
an eye out for our email blasts and check out the SAPA Newsletter and 
Website for updates.  Stay safe and stay connected electronically. 

 

 

SAPA January CLE  

Date/Time: Thursday, January 20, 2022  at 12:00 - 1:00 p.m. 

Speaker: Joan Owen, Hill Country Litigation Services 

Topic: “How to Get the Most Out of Your Process Server” 

Location:  Paesanos, Lincoln Heights, 555 East Basse, San Antonio, Texas 78209 

Cost: Members: $25 or Non-Members: $30 

  

Menu Options: 

House Salad with one of the following: 

 Option 1) Cheese Ravioli with Veal Meatballs; or 
 Option 2) Chicken Parmigiana; or 



 Option 3) Shrimp Paesano 

Choices of Desserts: 

Option 1) Cheesecake with Raspberry Sauce or  

                              Option 2) Cappuccino Pie  

 

Location: Paesanos Lincoln Heights 

555 E Basse Road, San Antonio, Texas 78209 

Topic: "How to Get the Most Out of Your Process Server" 

Cost: $25.00 Members / $30.00 Non-Members 

Menu:  

* House Salad and choice of:  

* Cheese Ravioli with Veal Meatballs or  

* Chicken Parmigiana or  

* Shrimp Paesano 

Dessert: Cheesecake with Raspberry Sauce or Cappuccino Pie  

Register  

 

 

 

https://www.saparalegal.org/event-4639060


   

 

 Joan Warren Owen is the owner of Hill Country Litigation 
Services, with offices in San Antonio and Bandera County.  She 
has been a certified licensed, private process server for over 10 
years and was a litigation paralegal for 20.  Additionally, Joan 
managed a record retrieval company and has been involved in 
large scale, document intensive commercial litigation and has 
expertise in database management and trial preparation and 
presentation. 

 Hill Country Litigation Services specializes in local and 
nationwide process service.  We provide professional and 
dependable service of process as well as mobile notary services, 
courthouse assistance and more to the legal community. Joan is 
a member and the Southern Regional Director of the Texas 
Process Server Association (TPSA) a sustaining member of the 
San Antonio Paralegal Association and enjoys teaching 



continuing education and mentoring process servers in the San 
Antonio area. 

Paralegal Division – District 5 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! We survived 2021 and on to new goals, new achievements, 
and a lot of new inspirations. Wishing each one of you a year filled with success, 
happiness, and good health. Looking forward to serving you, volunteering and 
seeing you at CLE events! 

On December 15, 2021, we joined forces with the San Antonio Paralegal 
Association for SPURS CLE NIGHT at the AT&T Center. We met the Spurs legal 
counsel and listened to "A Day in the Life Of" presentation prior to the game for 1 
hour of CLE credit. Best of all, we got the opportunity to celebrate the holiday 
season with fellow members and cheer on the Spurs! 

THANK YOU to all members who participated in the 2021 Adopt-A-Family 
Charity. We collected 7 big bags of gifts and $400 in donations from District 5 
paralegals across Kerrville, Victoria, Corpus Christi, and San Antonio. A special 
THANKS to Kim Tindall & Associations for their donation. Because of you, we 
were able to make this holiday season that much merrier and blessed for the 
family. We appreciate your generosity and support. 

PRO-RATED MEMBERSHIP is open through February 28, 2022. Take advantage 
of the ½ price! If you know of a paralegal that did not renew or has not joined PD, 
please encourage them to join now. Go to txpd.org/membership for more 
information on the criteria and types of membership. 

Please do not hesitate to let me know what we can do better to support you and 
PD. We have a Winter Board of Directors Meeting on February 11, 2022, and I 
would like to hear your comments and suggestions to take to the meeting. 

Please contact Pearl Garza, District 5 Director, with any questions or suggestions 
at: District5@txpd.org. 
 

 

mailto:District5@txpd.org


   

 

SAPA OUT IN THE COMMUNITY 

 SAPA Members have an opportunity to assist SALSA  

SALSA requests assistance from the paralegal community to help provide 
representation to Spanish-speaking clients.  They are looking for paralegals to 

assist with translation for these clients so that their SALSA volunteer attorneys can 
provide wills, medical POAs, statutory durable POAs, declarations of 

guardianships, HIPAA releases, and physicians directives to qualifying clients 
seeking estate planning documents. All contact with the client occurs remotely. 

Click the link below to sign-up for the paralegal wills program. 

  

Button  

 

Do you want to make a difference? Check-out 
volunteer opportunities below. 

https://www.sa-lsa.org/volunteer/ways-to-volunteer/non-attorney-volunteer-opportunities/


  



  



  



  



  

 SAPA Members Christmas CLE  

The Spurs CLE Night held on December 15, 2021 was well attended. Our 
members enjoyed a very informative CLE with counsel for the San Antonio 



Spurs and then they had the option of attending the NBA game that night. 
This was SAPA's gift to our members. 

  



   

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Join Us on February 17, 2022 as we celebrate our Sustaining Members 

Sustaining Members Luncheon to be held at The Northwest Center, 7550 IH-
10 West, Suite 330, San Antonio, Texas 78229. 

* * * Our raffle drawings will be back by popular demand * * *  

Keep an eye out for our email blasts in the coming weeks 

NALA Study Group  

Welcome 2022 NALA Study Group! 

 Our upcoming study group is scheduled on Monday, January 24, 2022 Via Zoom. 



*Due to the current Risk level (severe) of Covid cases, we will be hosting this month’s study 
session virtually. 

We will be reviewing Chapter 1:  United States Legal System, of the NALA CP Exam 
Fundamentals book 

  

Send a message to the following email account if you’re interested in 
attending:  nala@saparalegal.org 
  
Chapters, Practice Questions and Zoom info will be sent to those who confirm prior to 
January 24th.   
  
JoAnn Trevino 
NALA Liaison 
nala@saparalegal.org 
 
NALA - Up Coming Webinars 
Click Here 
 

 

 

 

Wednesday, January 12, 2022: 

SAPA Board of Director's Meeting 
 

6:15 p.m.  
 
In person meeting at Tessmer Law Firm located at 7550 IH 10, Suite 1201, San Antonio, Texas 78229 

and via Zoom. 

Please email president@saparalegal.org for Zoom link. 

 

 

mailto:nala@saparalegal.org
https://nala.org/continuing-education/webinars


   

 



   

 

   

 

The State Bar of Texas Paralegal Division is accepting Membership Applications 
on-line.  
 
Online applications can be processed with payment options by check or money 
order (made payable to the Paralegal Division) or by credit card using an 
American Express, Visa, or Master Card. If paying by check, mail your check 
along with a copy of your membership application to Paralegal Division, P. O. Box 
19163, Amarillo, TX  79114.  Application payments are non-refundable.  



 Important - Active and Associate members must provide your supervising 
attorney's bar number when asked for during the application process, so 
please have it available before beginning. 

 We strongly suggest you apply via a computer that has print capability so 
you can print your application for your records. 

Once you start the application process, be aware that periods of inactivity greater 
than 20 minutes will cause your online session to time out and require that you 
start over, so be sure to have any required information available before you begin. 
Click to Apply Online    

 

 

 

REMINDERS: 

 We are now accepting payments via the Cash App.  
o Just use the Cash tag: $SAParalegal21 
o Registration for luncheon is still required. 

 Would you like SAPA to recognize one of our members for their 
accomplishments? If you ever have something that you want us to share; 
news, events, feedback, a member you would like to recognize or an article 
that you enjoyed, I would be happy to review your entries at 
Newsletter@saparalegal.org. 

 Do not forget to renew your membership and encourage the Paralegals in 
your life to join SAPA or renew their memberships if they have not yet, as 
well. 2020 is going to be a great year to be a member of SAPA and you do 
not want to miss it!  

 
 

 

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/C_hUC2kgyJC0Lpminv4E1?domain=txpd.org

